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14 September 2018 

No 02 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents 

 

The end of our first whole week of school has arrived!  The children have been delightful, and have 

worked hard with their teachers to establish classroom charters and revise the expectations of 

behaviour and standards in their work.  

 

This week we have welcomed our new Reception children into Rabbit Class.  They have enjoyed 

getting to know each other and their new learning environment.  

 

Christian value - Thankfulness 

This half-term we will be focusing on our Christian value of thankfulness.  The children have had 

the opportunity to reflect on what this means and what they have to be thankful for in their daily 

lives.  

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the date of our Macmillan coffee morning has had to be changed 

to Wednesday, 26 September.  Children in Badger Class are busy preparing for this event in our 

school hall.  Please do support this good cause and bring a friend along – you will be well-looked 

after by our lovely Yr 2 children. 

 

Meet the Teacher Session 

Just a reminder that the “Meet the Teacher” session for Fox Class will be taking place next 

Wednesday, 19 September, at 2.30pm, in the school hall.  

 

School Vacancies 

Midday Supervisor 

We are still looking for someone to help and support the children during lunchtimes on a 

Friday for an hour.  This would be a paid role in which you would join our lovely and happy 

team.  

 

After School Club (Hedgehog Club) 

We are looking for someone who can run Hedgehog Club on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

afternoons from 2.45pm until 5.15pm.  

 

If you are interested in either of the above roles, please contact me via the school office and 

more information can be provided.  

 



 

 

 

 

Forest School  

Details regarding the arrangements for Forest School will be issued shortly, via email.  

 

We look forward to seeing you next week.  Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

Gillian Morris 

 

*********** 

Dates Box: 

 

Wed, 19 Sept 2.30pm Meet the Teacher Meeting – Yr 1 – school hall 

Fri, 21 Sept pm Whole school visit to watch “The Snail & The Whale” 

Mon, 24 Sept 2.30pm PTA meeting: “How can you help?” – school hall – all welcome 

REVISED DATE 

Wed, 26 Sept 

 

9.30 – 11.00am 

 

Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee Morning 

Mon, 1 Oct 2.30pm Volunteer Helpers meeting – school hall – all welcome 

Tues, 2 Oct 9.30 – 11.30am Open Day 

Wed, 3 Oct 9.00am 

7.00pm 

Harvest Festival Service 

Parents’ Forum Evening – further details to follow 

Thurs, 4 Oct 2.15pm Literacy Meeting for Yr R parents – school hall 

Tues, 9 Oct 3.30 – 6.00pm Parents’ Evening – further details to follow 

Wed, 10 Oct 1.30 – 2.30pm Open Day 

Thurs, 11 Oct 4.30 – 7.00pm Parents’ Evening – further details to follow 

Fri, 12 Oct evening PTA Quiz & Curry Night – further details to follow 

Wed, 17 Oct 9.30 – 11.30am Open Day 

Fri, 19 Oct Nasal flu immunisation day – further details to follow  

End of half-term – school finishes at normal time of 3.00pm 

Mon, 29 Oct First day of 2nd ½ Autumn Term 

Tues, 30 Oct 1.30 – 2.30pm Open Day 

 

 


